Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Ed Massey, Board Chair
Randy Poe, Superintendent
Board Members
From:   Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
December 1, 2017
Re:
Perkins Center Internship
Per the attached Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) the Perkins Center has requested that Boone County Schools partner with them to provide a work-based learning experience in the area of custodial services for an individual enrolled in the Perkins Center.

Human Resources recommends approval of this request according to the terms and conditions of the MOU, as presented.
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